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Dear Dr. Chiu,

| am pleased to tell you that your Letter to the Editor entitled, "Calibration Measurement is Important to
Assess a Medical Decision Model," submitted on Dec 14, 2005, has now been accepted for publication in
Ophthalmology.

The manuscript will be forwarded to our publisher. You are no longer able to use the electronic submission
system to check on the status of this manuscript. Instructions to assist you through the publishing process will
be forwarded to you directly from the publisher.

Page proofs will be emailed to you from the publisher. Please give these your careful attention for accuracyj; it
is the responsibility of the author to note any typographical errors or word alterations on these page proofs.

It is the corresponding author's responsibility to advise the Editorial Office of any change in contact
information, most specifically your e-mail address.

Thank you for submitting your work to this journal.
With kind regards
Anika Trahan

Ophthalmology Editorial Office
Ophthalmology



